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Submission Guidelines of
The Newsletter of Tin Ka Ping Centre of Chinese Culture

The Newsletter of Tin Ka Ping Centre of Chinese Culture is published by the Tin Ka Ping Centre
of Chinese Culture (TKPCCC), Hong Kong Metropolitan University (HKMU). It is a biannual
newsletter thatserves as a platform for Chinese cultural exchange. The Newsletteris published
in March and September, and we welcome submissions year-round. The deadlines for both

issues are 31 January and 31 July respectively.

We welcome any feature articles and general commentaries about Chinese culture. Each
article should be between 1000 and 2000 words.

The article should be written in either Chinese or English, and it should be original critical

writing. Please note that we do not accept simultaneous submissions.

The Newsletter shall not be held liable for copyright violations. The author is responsible for
securing written permission to reproduce all copyright materials, including illustrations,
photosand longcitations. The author shallbear full responsibility for all legal consequences if

violations occur, instead of the Newsletter.

The Newsletterreservesright to edit all manuscripts submitted without any prior notice. The

authorshould inform us if thisis not acceptable.

If your articleis selected to be published inan issue, you will be given 5 copies of that particular

issue as a token of appreciation. No remuneration will be offered.

Please refer to the Ilink below for the formatting and referencing guide.

https://www.chicagomanualofstyle.org/tools citationguide.html

All manuscripts must be written in Microsoft Word format and submitted by mail to the

followingaddress:
Newsletter of Tin Ka Ping Centre of Chinese Culture
11/F, Block E, Hong Kong Metropolitan University, Jockey Club Campus, 81 ChungHau Street,

Ho ManTin, Kowloon, Hong Kong.

Or as an email attachment to tkpccc@hkmu.edu.hk.

Should you have any enquiries, please email Ms. Yeung at vwsyeung@hkmu.edu.hk.
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